Raytheon Company 507 143 9521
Equipment Division R 348422 Y
528 Boston Post Road DEC 195 1935

Sudbury MA 01776

CERTIFIED MAIL -
RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

December 13, 1995
WIS:95:64

‘NPDES Program Operations Section (WCP)
Environmental Protection Agency

P.O. Box 8127

Boston, MA 02114-8127

Reference: Discharge Permit - MA0001511, Wayland Facility

Dear Sir or Madam:

Attached are Raytheon’s Discharge Monitoring Reports (DMRs) for November, 1995. We are pleased to report
all parameters were within permit limitations.

No blank DMR’s for Outfall 001A were included in the 1995 package of blank forms from your agency. As
previously reported in a letter to your agency, discharges from this outfall ceased in early 1992, and the outfall
was sealed. Therefore, no- DMRs have been submitted for Outfall 001A.

Also please note that as of November 30, 1995 the treatment plant was shut down and the discharge of treated
sanitary wastewater (Outfall 002A) was ceased. As discussed with personnel in your agency, this is because
Raytheon is shutting down the Wayland facility and the population and wastewater loadings from the remaining
workers have been reduced to levels that make it unpractical to treat and discharge. At present the only
remaining wastewater discharges regulated under NPDES permit #MAO0001511 are boiler blowdown-and
intermittent cooling water from the facility heating and cooling systems. We are currently implementing a
scheme that would eliminate these discharges as well. We anticipate that this will occur before the end of the
year. At that time, we will inform you of this in writing and request a change in the status of our NPDES
permit. :

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at this office.

William J. Smey
Chief Operator
Environmental Quality
Electronic Systems Division
Sudbury M/S 4-2-263

(508) 440-2215
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